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Active Modes Health Benefits Framework (limited to 6 words)

	

The health benefits framework was first brought into the New Zealand transport economic evaluation framework in 2002 under the then Transfund Project Evaluation Manual.  Further work, carried out in 2007 and 2008, formed the basis of health benefit values currently adopted in the Economic Evaluation Manual (EEM). 

Since the last iteration of the EEM, there has been an emergence and observed uptake of electric assisted modes such as electric bicycles and electric scooters within New Zealand. As such, a review of the health benefit framework was undertaken in late 2019 to review the valuation of the health benefits framework, as well as assess if health benefits can be attributed to any of the emerging electric assisted modes.  

This conference paper will broadly present the findings of the review, which includes findings on:
· health linkages to physical activity, 
· physical activity requirements, 
· New Zealand population’s health status, 
· linkage between transport mode and physical activity, 
· trends such as user, technological and growth trends, and 
· how broadly these are used in estimation and valuation of the health benefits for use in project evaluation. 
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